Dear Families, 

I hope you are having a spectacular summer!  I am excited to start the 2023-2024 school year!  

This year I am accompanied by an amazing team of individuals including general education teachers and therapists, who will be supporting your child in the classroom throughout their time in school to meet your child’s individual needs.  
Your child will purchase their grade level’s supply list.  In addition, they need a few additional items for my class as well.  

· 1 Zippered Pencil Cases (One for our class.)  (Your child may also need a pencil case for their general education class.)  
· 1 Copybook
· 1 box of crayons
· 1 box of pencils
· 3 Boxes of Tissues (optional) 
· 3 Clorox Wipes/Lysol Wipes (optional)

· Refillable Water Bottle – Send in Daily
· Daily Snack – Send in Daily
· 1 changes of clothes including socks in a ziplock bag with your child’s name (If you think your child may need a change of clothes.)


The number for Jamison Elementary is (267) 893-3500 and my email address is rmcerlean@cbsd.org.  We are all very excited and looking forward to a fantastic year! 

I hope you continue to have a beautiful summer!  If you have any questions or concerns, 
please e-mail me at rmcerlean@cbsd.org.  I look forward to a productive and successful year! 

Sincerely, 
Renee McErlean

